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Southside A’s  

2016 Board of Directors* 
 

Officers: 

Director: Jim Wingo*     404-683-7344 

nosomi2@gmail.com   

Vice-Director: Pat Tyler*    706-594-4610 

pat@patpamtyler.com  

Rec. Secretary/ Corr. Secretary:  

            Kathy Huey*     770-328-4228 

                    kkhuey@gmail.com 

Treasurer:     Cheryl Simpson*    770-463-5833 

simp94@bellsouth.net 

Standing Board Positions: 

Past Dir./Advisor:  Jason Carne* 

28modela@att.net 

Newsletter:           Gwyneth Shotwell* 
                              (Mike Shotwell, unpaid consultant)  

Member-at-large: 

Tom Romine* 

Committee Chairpersons: 

Tech Chair:            Tom Romine 

Membership:      Jim Johnston 

Activities Director: Dick Carne 

Mileage keeper:               Pat Tyler 

Website Team:  

     Webmaster: Pat Tyler 

     Art Direction: Mike Shotwell 

Visit our website! 
 

Southsideas.com  

 

 

  2018 Southside A’s Club Events  

 

August 11 Moonlight Tour – Bulloch House, 
Warms Springs (NEW DATE) 

Aug. 18 Tentative Tech Meet at Romine’s. 
Subject TBD. 

Aug. 31-Sept. 3 Rabun Gap Mountain Tour 
w/CAMAFC 

September 15 IMAD – Romines will lead a day tour. 

October 5-7 Tour to Perry, GA with GA Region. 

October 17-20 Sweet Home Alabama Tour 
w/Central Alabama club 

November 2-4 Southern Crescent Tour (a Directors’ 
Tour) Location TBD. 

November 17 Annual Business Meeting – Frank’s at 
the Old Mill for lunch. 

December 7 Christmas Tour of Homes in Newnan. 
 

2018 Events of Interest   
 

July 20-22 Georgia Region Tour to Hiawassee  

September 14-15 Model A Day at MAFFI 

September 17-20 MARC Nat’l Tour, Elkins, WVA. 

Sept. 29-30 Atlanta Concours d’Elegance, 
Chateau Elan. 
Saturday show is for clubs and 
individual collectors. 

December TBD Christmas Open House – Bentley’s, 
Maysville 

 

 

Editor’s Note:    

We had a very active June, and you can read about the 

various outings and activities in this issue. 

We also have upcoming events, such as our annual 

Moonlight Tour that takes place in August; plans are also 

in the works for another one of Tom Romine’s great Tech 

Meets.  He’s really exceeded himself this year! Thank 

you, Tom. 

Then we’re excited about the upcoming Rabun Gap 

Mountain tour over Labor Day Weekend…wow, time is 

going by!  Check out the information within, and plan to 

make your hotel reservations by the end of July, and let 

the Shotwells know of your intentions to join the tour. 

--Gwyneth  

mailto:nosomi2
mailto:pat@patpamtyler.com
mailto:kkhuey@gmail.com
mailto:simp94@bellsouth.net
mailto:Simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com
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Notes from Our Director 

I just came back from the MARC national tour in Branson, Missouri. Gerald Gizzard of the Central Alabama Club 

drove with me. We met Tom and Betty Miller there to join in the sessions. It was well attended with over 600 

attendees and nearly 300 cars. Top of the list concern is to get more younger owners and improve youth participation 

in the hobby. While we all have our families as a source for encouraging participation, we need to do more to 

improve this key element in the future of the hobby. The sessions were all informative and there were a lot of 

activities for the individual Model A enthusiasts. If you never attended one of these meetings, you’re missing out 

on some fun times. Next year MARC National Meet will be held in Dearborn, Michigan and it is likely to be one 

of the best meetings in several years. Make plans to go, whether you drive your car, trailer or simply go modern, 

you won’t be disappointed with this national tour. 

 Our peak touring season is underway and we recently had a mystery tour to Barnesville and surrounding area. It 

was a fun outing for all and we have more mystery tours planned in the future. Cheryl and Bob Simpson will be 

hosting our next Moonlight tour in August, look for information on this. In September Mike and Gwyneth Shotwell 

will head up a tour to Rabun Gap, Georgia. Don’t miss our ice cream nights every Thursday, to catch up on what’s 

happening with the cars and fellow club members. 

Finally, a key component for our club is the technical sessions that Tom Romine has been holding on a quarterly 

basis. Last meet he led a very informative session on alignment. Look for other interesting topics and feel free to 

contact Tom on including areas where you think a technical session is needed. 

All in all, we have a great club and based on the increase in membership, it appears we are doing things that attract 

those interested in driving the cars and learning how to maintain them. 

Have a great Summer and come on out and drive your car. 

      See you soon down the road,         

      -Jim 

SPIRIT OF LIBERTY says, 

HAPPY INDEPENDENCE DAY! 

JULY 4, 2018 
   

 

  

 

 

Happy Birthday!  Happy  Anniversary!  

  
8th    – Jason Carne 3rd –  Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell 
8th    – Jackie Johnston 4th –  Eugene & Kathleen Willingham 
12th – Bob Simpson 23rd – Tommy & Shirley Davis 
15th – Patsy Riley 25th  –  Larry & Jackie Peterson  
15th –  Kim Wingo  
16th –  Julie Carden  
16th –  Lois Crisp  
17th  -  Tess Keller  
18th  – Arlene Filippone  
24th  – Jim Wingo  
24th  –  Don Pelham  
26th  –  Ken Riley  
29th  – Mary Helen Benford  
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RABUN GAP MOUNTAIN TOUR 

LABOR DAY WEEKEND, Aug. 31-Sept. 3, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your calendars!  You won’t want to miss this tour to the North Georgia mountains with 

visits to the historic Rabun Gap Nacoochee School; the first-rate antique car restoration shop of 

Mickey Justice, whose family has lived in the area for over 150 years; enjoy a fish fry dinner at 

Andy’s Trout Farms; time for antiquing; wine tasting and lunch…and more.  Enjoy the mild 

mountain air and picturesque views as we learn about this lovely area of our state, with the 

added personal perspective of the Justice family. 

Our host hotel is the GATEWAY INN in Dillard, GA. We have a block of rooms under “Model 

A Tour,” at an average nightly rate of $80/plus tax. The block is open until July 31.  

Cancellation policy for this holiday weekend: You may cancel without charge through August 

24. After that there will be a charge of one night. Phone: 706-746-3585.  Trailer parking is 

available nearby, if needed. 

PLEASE RSVP TO THE SHOTWELLS so we will have an idea of numbers. This will help us 

fine-tune our activities. Contact the Shotwells: gwynshot@aol.com, or call 805-890-5195. 

ICE CREAM NIGHTS! 

THURSDAYS AT CULVERS, NEWNAN 

7:00 PM, earlier if you’d like 

dinner….delish! 

Dillard, GA 

Rabun Gap Nacoochee School 

12 Spies Winery 

mailto:gwynshot@aol.com
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Annual Social 

at the Besch’s 

The annual social at the 

Besch’s home in 

Peachtree City on June 

2nd was well attended 

with about 15 Model A’s 

and their drivers and 

passengers. 

After dropping off their contributions 

at the homestead, Teri led a tour to the 

main fire house in Peachtree City.  The 

firemen reportedly enjoyed seeing the 

cars as much as the spectators enjoyed 

learning some intriguing things about 

the workings of the fire house.  This 

station is the site of a full-size house 

that can (and has been) set 

ablaze for training young 

firemen critical life-saving 

and fire-fighting skills. 

A couple of Southside A 

members got to try their hand at using a fire extinguisher.  Check out 

Tommy Davis’s technique.  

After the tour everyone repaired to the picnic site, which actually was 

indoors as a result of one of the pesky rainstorms we’ve been having.  But 

there was room to spare, plenty of good eats, and the club’s signature 

camaraderie.  As they say, a good time was had by all. 
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SENOIA MEMORIAL DAY PARADE 

MONDAY, MAY 28, 2018 

 

Well, the Memorial Day Parade in 

Senoia is a “Rain or Shine” event, and 

here’s proof that they are true to their 

word. 

Our intrepid leader, Jim Wingo, was 

the only Southside A member to brave 

the forecast of bad weather and 

represent the rest of us! 

The photo pretty much speaks for 

itself in telling the story of the day.  Jim 

did tell me that the turnout of 

spectators was actually quite good, 

and his beautiful Roadster was 

undoubtedly very much enjoyed by all.   
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ANNUAL MOONLIGHT TOUR 

August 11, 2018 

This year’s Moonlight Tour will take us to lovely 

Warm Springs, GA, to the famous Bulloch House.  

This is their “new” location after the building 

around the corner was destroyed by fire. The 

current setting is beautiful and welcoming, with the 

delicious buffet we’ve enjoyed in the past. 

Cheryl and Bob Simpson will be our hosts.  Watch 

for complete information coming to your email IN 

box in the next couple of weeks. 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Member Photos: This month we begin a new feature that will showcase our wonderful 

members and their cars!  (And don’t worry if you don’t own a Model A . . . we’ll feature you as well)   

  

Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell:   

Like many of the guys we’ve met in the 

Model A hobby, Mike bought his first Model 

A when he was 15 years old. He paid $50 for 

it.  He and his older brother decided to find 

out what made it tick, took out the engine, 

and left it on the driveway where it proceeded 

to get rained on that night. Further 

inexperience ensued, and Mike finally sold 

the car to a junk yard a couple of years later 

for $5…a sum he was happy to get! 

Fast forward to 2009 and our happy 

coincidence of running into members of  

the club gathered at a church on Hwy. 29.  

They told us about the Southside A’s, invited us to a Friday night dinner, 

and thus began our enduring enjoyment of this hobby.  

We jumped in with both feet and have not looked back.  We have gotten 

so much out of our being in the club, with the friends we’ve made, the 

tours, the ice cream (!) and everything else. One of my favorite things is 

to be on a tour on the backroads and to see a line of these charming cars, 

all different body styles and colors, and it just makes me smile. 

Mike & Gwyneth with Edsel Ford II in Marquette, MI, with the A-400 
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Submitted by Donald R. Geddis, Summit, NJ 
Source: MAFCA website 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   MARC NATIONAL TOUR 

ELKINS, WEST VIRGINIA 

September 17-20,2018 

Bring your Model A and family to this historic town in north central 
West Virginia, filled with history, charm and beautiful countryside. 
Come make your “Mountain Memories” in “Almost Heaven,” “Wild 
and Wonderful,” Elkins, West Virginia.  
Don (304) 516-1834 or Jim (304) 290-2930 

The Tech 

Corner 
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FASHION FINDS…   

From Rags to a 

Winner 

By Sharon Johnson, MAFCA Era Fashions Committee 
Published on MAFCA website, March 2014 

 

When I started into the Fashion area of the Model A Club I had no idea what I was doing. This was back in 

1972. 

There was a lady that came to all the swap meets and we became friends. She asked me if I would like to  come 

to her house in Long Beach and see some of the items she had for sale. Of course, I said yes right away. A few 

weeks later, I pulled up to her little house and rang the doorbell. She opened the door and I could see behind 

her that there were boxes upon boxes of “stuff” as she called it. I looked and looked and just couldn’t find the 

right thing. 

I was walking by a laundry basket and asked her if I could look it in. She said,”Sure but you won’t find anything 

in there.” I pulled out the most exquisite dress I had ever seen. It was cream lace with accents of pale green. I 

asked her how much and she said, “Oh I don’t know, how about $5.00?” As luck would have it, I found silver 

and pale green shoes, pale green crocheted gloves, cream silk stockings, a pale green cloche hat, a silver fox 

fur and green glass necklace. I think the whole outfit cost around $75. 

I won First Place and Best of Show with the outfit. It just 

goes to prove that you should look through everything if 

you ever get the chance, because you’ll never know what 

you may find. 

# # # # # # # 
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FRONT END ALIGNMENT – MAY TECH MEET – TOM ROMINE’S GARAGE 
   

Eleven gentlemen took part in the May Tech Meet. We had 

donuts and coffee to start the meet.  Then we discussed the three 

portions of alignment... camber, which needs to be done with the 

front axle on a work bench.  

Then caster, which will be done when the axle is reinstalled on 

the car. This is the forward slanting of the axle and wheels, which 

is adjusted by the height of the wish bone against the bottom of 

the flywheel housing.   

And finally, toe-in, 

which is the angle the 

tires are toed-in as we 

go down the road. We 

discussed four ways 

to adjust this toe-in. 

We worked on and 

used my 'Vickie' as a 

demo. 

We ended the session with hot dogs and all the fixin's, while 

spending some time talking Model A’s.  

Attending: Johnnie Hobbs, Dick Carne, Jim Wingo, Terry Atkins, 

Frank Benford, Pat Tyler, Jim Hunter, TJ Romine, Bill Patterson 

(my buddy), Steve Anderson (new member who’s become a 

regular at Culvers), and yours truly. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

MAFCA NATIONAL  

AWARDS BANQUET 

Tucson, AZ 

November 27 – December 1, 

2018 

Join us as we close out the year 
with our annual Awards 
Banquet in beautiful Tucson, 
AZ.    Watch for further details. 
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Highlights of May Board Mtg. 

May 25, 2018, Partners Pizza, Braelin Village, 

Peachtree City 

Meeting called to order by Jim Wingo. Previous 

minutes accepted. 

Board members present: Jim Wingo, Cheryl 

Simpson, Pat Tyler, Gwyneth Shotwell, Kathy 

Kelly Huey, Tom Romine. 

Treasurer's Report by Cheryl Simpson – See 

box below. 

Newsletter Editor: Gwyneth Shotwell said that 

when submitting articles to please include clip art 

as an attachment. 

To ensure proper coordination and flow of 

information, whoever is planning tours needs to 

send their own emails and info for RSVP’s. 

Board members can provide the password for the 

online excel spreadsheet used for easy emails and 

uploads. 

Technical Chair –Tom Romine suggested 

sending a questionnaire to the club to generate 

topics of interest; perhaps online survey. Jim 

Wingo has someone in mind to  create and handle 

that.  

The idea of a video library/resource lending 

library was discussed; will be continued. 

Tours:  

Oct. 5-7 tour with GA Region to Perry, GA. 

Kathy Kelly Huey will liaise with Mark Corley 

on the drive from PTC to Juliette, then to Perry. 

Possible November Directors’ Tour.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7th Christmas Tour of Homes in 

Newnan, GA. 

Reservations for Annual Meeting on Nov. 17th will 

be made by G. Shotwell at Frank’s at the Old Mill; 

will also make reservation for January 5th for 12th 

Night luncheon at same location. 

New Business: Community outreach to our youth 

was discussed. Kathy Kelly Huey will check with 

the ice cream location to see if we can somehow 

partner to create more awareness of the club on the 

social nights. 

Note: Jim Wingo presented Gwyneth Shotwell 

with the MARC 2017 Award of Highest 

Achievement for the Newsletter. A plaque and 

letter of award were presented.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No June meeting. 

Next meeting – Tuesday, July 10th, 12 Noon, at 

Partner’s Braelinn in Peachtree City. 

--- Kathy Kelly Huey,  

    Recording/Corresponding Secretary 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

Balance as of April 30, 2018: $3,388.81 

Deposits: Dues $0.00 

Expenses: Food for Tech Meet $95.33 

Balance as of May 31, 2018: $3,293.48 
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 MAD MAY MYSTERY TOUR!  
Another Mystery Tour is in the books, and what a fun day it was!  Four Model A’s and two modern vehicles 
gathered at Flash Foods in Senoia, having no idea where our sneaky tour leaders, Jim Wingo and Dick Carne, 
were going to take us. 

Soon, all was revealed, as we headed down the road, through the Georgia beautiful back roads that we so 
cherish, to our first stop: the Garden Patch buffet restaurant in Barnesville. 

We were given the admonition to abstain from the dessert section, as there was a planned stop at a location 
that promised MULTIPLE homemade sweet treats.  Well…a few in our group (who shall remain unnamed) 
failed to heed that warning, being far too tempted by cobbler and ice cream to resist. 

Luckily we still had some wonderful driving ahead of us, 
traversing roads that were undoubtedly unfamiliar to 
several of us.  Our next destination was a notable covered 
bridge south of Thomaston, alongside a tranquil stream 
and surrounded by green, green grass.  It was the perfect 
setting for….some car repairs!  We witnessed the familiar 
huddle converge under the hood of Dick’s phaeton. 
While discussions of “Chickens of Shame” swirling, the 
problem was eventually solved so that we could head on 
to our final locale.   

 

The tiny town of 
Molena is the 
home of the Wild 
Daisy Farm Bed & 
Breakfast, which 
is the only hotel in 
that county.  The 
owner told us she 
is always busy, 
and her vivacious 
personality has to 

be some of the reason why.  Oh, and those desserts!  With buffet sweets now a distant memory, everyone did 
their best to choose amongst cobblers, pies, warm brownies and more.  This charming venue is worth a 
weekend stop in Molena.  And with appetites more than satisfied, we thanked our guides and toured back to 
our respective homes. Don’t miss out on the next mystery tour….whenever that is.  
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PHOTOS FROM THE MARC MEET 

Dancin’ in Branson 
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MAFFI Newsletter Minute 

May 2018 

  
 

        
 
 
 
 

It will probably never happen again! Five Model A Ford Town Car/Town Car Deliveries all located together at 
one place at the same time. Model A Ford lovers will be able to see the cars on display in the Model A 
Museum over the Model A Day weekend of September 14-15, 2018. The collection includes the following 
models:  

 1928 Town Car which is the only one known to exist (prototype) 

 1929 Town Car which is one of 18 

 1930 Town Car which is one of two known to exist 

 1930 Town Car Delivery which is the only one known to exist 

 1931 Town Car Delivery which is one of six known to exist 

The cars are all owned by Tim Kelly who has been collecting and restoring them for many years. They have 
not been shown before due to the recent restoration of two of the cars and might not be shown together for 
while or ever publicly. That is why this is a once in a lifetime opportunity.  
 
Space will be cleared in the museum for the cars to be shown together, so they can be seen and 
photographed individually and as a group. The cars bridge the four years of Model A production from 1928 
to 1931. Plans are underway to make this year's Model A Day one of the best yet!  
 
Also on display will be:  

 Model A #1 (Edison's car) 

 Model A Taxi 

 Model A Postal Vehicle 

 Model A Fire Engine 

 Two Model A Convertible Sedans (A400) 

 Rare 1931 wide-bed Roadster Pickup 

 Right hand drive De Luxe Phaeton 

We plan, as one of the seminars, to have a presentation on the Edstrom collection, Tim Kelly's Town Cars 
and Don Bevin's Model A. We are in the process of up fitting a 1930 AA Stake Bed Truck to allow for visitor 
rides. This unique and free opportunity to ride in the back of a AA will be available for Model A Day. And 
don't forget the swap meet!  
 
Visit maffi.org, click on “Info” and then “Model A Day” for full information, schedule, hotels, etc.  

  

Model A Day September 14-15, 2018 

 



~ 15 ~ 
 

     Items For Sale
        

  WANTED:  Need a restorable 1928-29 Model A 

Ford Roadster Pickup or major body parts such as 

cab. Any help appreciated.  

  Tom Gormley  -   203-405-1893 

t27sedan@aol.com 

Member of Model A Restorers Club of America.   
 

     

    FOR SALE: 1931 Slant Windshield Town Sedan. 

“B” engine with Riley Overhead Valve Head; Carter 

downdraft carb; exhaust header; engine develops 

around 110 HP. 1939 Ford transmission; Borg 

Warner O/D. Also has trailer hitch, 2 speedometers, 

and much more. Inquire for full list.  

Black on Black, all steel car. $29,500. 

 Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

Gfireman52@aol.com 

FOR SALE: 1931 Model A Deluxe Tudor. All 

original, black on black. 

Good condition with extra parts. 

Bought from Roy Frost. Asking $14,000 

 

 

 

 

 

Call Doug 256-237-5802 

  

   

 

     FOR SALE: 1931 S/W Town Sedan. Nice paint; 

cranks and runs well. Interior okay, but not show 

quality. In Oxford, AL. Asking $15,000. 

Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

Gfireman52@aol.com 

 

 

 

 

FOR SALE:  1930 Georgia License Plates.  

Unrestored and Restored. Singles, pairs, and 

sequentially numbered plates available. Email Jim 

Hunter at  ytguy@aol.com or call (770) 710-2153 

FOR SALE: 1931 Deluxe Model A Roadster. 

Indented firewall.  Runs and drives.  Asking 

$12,500. Contact: Gary Doner – 

gdoner4822@comcast.net or 239-860-2726. 

        

 

 

mailto:t27sedan@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:ytguy@aol.com
mailto:gdoner4822@comcast.net
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Club Items 

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org         

 

 

 

 

Name Tags  are available by contacting  

Teri  Besch at 770-487-9215 

 or  besch105@comcast.net 

Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 

or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 

Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 

jamesrj@charter.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your imagination, 

talk to Eugene and see what you can come up 

with. 

mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:jamesrj@charter.net
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Invitation to join Model “A” Restorers Club 
(Membership in Southside A’s requires membership in MARC, as well.) 

MODEL “A” RESTORERS CLUB 
6721 Merriman 

Garden City MI 48135 

(734) 427-9050 office 

(734) 427-9054 fax 

modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net 

Membership Application 

2015 Dues- New or Renewals 
 ( ) US Membership $45.00 ( ) US & Canada Air Mail $55.00 ( ) International $61.00 

 

IMPORTANT: Make checks payable to Model “A” Restorers Club (M.A.R.C.) 

 

All Memberships from outside the U.S. are to be remitted by International Money Orders in U.S. Funds 

(drawn on U.S. Bank) or credit card. And a personal check drawn on U.S. bank (U.S. funds must stamped on 

check.) 

 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION: 
(  ) Visa (  ) Master Charge or (  ) Discover Credit Card ( ) American Express 

#______________________________________ 

 
EXP Date_____             CVV2 Code #_________             Phone # ____________________________ 

(Last 3 numbers on back of Credit Card) 

 

Membership #___________________ E-mail________________________ 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________ State: ___________ Zip: _________ 

I give permission to publish my phone number in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Phone: _________________________ 

I give permission to publish my email in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Email: _________________________ 

 
With your membership you will receive a club membership I.D. card and the Model “A” News, our BI-monthly 

club magazine. In addition, each member is entitled to a free 40 word classified ad in each issue of our 

international publication, the Model “A” News  

(A good source of parts and information you may need for your car). 

 

 

Model A Restorers Club Purpose: 

The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

The Southside A’s Newsletter: 

The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of 

the Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of 

copyrighted articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily 

reflect the views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club.  

 

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
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